
Home and School Family Support Fund Application Form

As the year begins, we are inviting all Willingdon families requiring financial support for school-related
items to seek financial assistance from our Home & School Family Support Fund. Willingdon’s Home
and School Association strives to provide fun and enriching activities to our community throughout the
school year. We strongly believe in making activities accessible to every child and alleviating undue
financial burden on families.

Please note that the school administration will be following up with families who indicate they need
financial assistance to determine what aid can be provided throughout the year.

We would like to reassure you that all personal information will remain confidential between the
school administration and the Home and School FSF Chair. You may also request that your
information be kept confidential from Home and School, in which case only the school administration
(Vice-Principals and Principal) will be aware of your file.

Please fill in the section below and return the form to Mr. Peter McKelvie, VP Junior Campus, by
emailing it to pmckelvie@emsb.qc.ca or by dropping it off in a sealed envelope at the office at your
respective campus (Junior or Senior) by September 29, 2023. Please write Family Support Fund on
the envelope.

If printing this form is an issue, please email Mr. McKelvie to let him know.

Parent/Guardian name: __________________________________________________

1. Student name: ______________________________________ Homeroom: _______

2. Student name: ______________________________________ Homeroom: _______

3. Student name: ______________________________________ Homeroom: _______

Our family would like financial assistance with:

Weekly Mini Bistro Hot Lunches
FroYo
Pizza Lunches
Field Trips
School Supplies

Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________

Date: ________________________

*IMPORTANT*: After careful consideration it has been decided that, as of the 2023-2024 school year, the
Family Support Fund will no longer be offering financial assistance for school and lunch fees. Daycare
(BASE) fees are also not eligible for support through this program. This will allow the Family Support
Fund to drastically increase the daily support offered to students in the form of more hot lunches, field
trip fees, school supplies and more.

September 2023
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